ALL AGREEMENT STATES AND NON-AGREEMENT ETATES
STATE LIAISON OFFICERS

APPOINTMENT OF PAUL H. LOHAUS AS DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF

STATE PROGRAMS (8P-94-023)

The enclosed announcement dated January 26, 1994 is to
inform you that Paul H. Lohaus has been appointed to fill the

position of Deputy Director of the Office of State Programs.
will fill that position upon the retirement of Sheldon Schwartz,
Mr. Lohaus

current Deputy Director, at the end of February 1994.
can be reached at 301/504-2326.

Original Signed
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Richard L. Bangart, Director

Office of State Programs
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NRC Announcement No. 7
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ALL AGREEMENT STATES
ALL NON-AGREEMENT STATES
ALL STATE LIAISON OFFICERS

APPCINTMENT OF éAUL H. LOHAUS AS DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF
THE OFFICE OF STATE PROGRAMS (SP-94-023)

\".

The enclosed aﬁqounccment dated January 26, 1994 is to
inform you that Paul H. Lohaus has been appointed to fill the
position of Deputy Director of the Office of State Programs. He
will fill that position upon the retirement of Sheldon Schwartz,
current Deputy Director, at the epd of February 1994. Mr. Lohaus
can be reached at 301/504-2650;:3"

Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs
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-: ey | .‘% UNITED STATES
% ‘,‘ f 3‘ NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
%, /“o\*” WASHINGTON, D C. 20555-0001

February 8, 1994

ALL AGREEMENT STATES AND NON-AGREEMENT STATES
STATE LIAISON OFFICERS

APPOINTMENT OF PAUL H. LOHAUS AS DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF THE OFFICE OF
STATE PROGRAMS (SP-94-023)

The enclosed announcement dated January 26, 1994 is to
inform you that Paul H. Lohaus has been appcinted to fill the
position of Deputy Director of the Office of State Programs. He
will fill that position upon the retirement of Sheldon Schwartz,
current Deputy Director, at the end of February 1994. Mr. Lohaus

can be reached at 301/504-2326.
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Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs
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